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· What’s New

· Reading Homework
· Spring Clothing

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The students in Room 108 are continuing work on problem solving using a variety of strategies.  Students are using manipulatives, T-charts, and equations to solve a variety of math problems across the strands.  For Math, students are finishing off a unit on counting and money.  We will be moving on to measurement and area.
In Language Arts, students are listening to reading and reading aloud stories on Raz Kids.  We are also reading through a variety of songs. For writing, students are learning how to edit their work by using a checklist.  

    To develop oral language, we are practicing From 3 to 3 poems, rhymes, and stories and retelling them. 

    In Science, the Grade 1s are learning about the water cycle and different states of matter: solid, liquid, and gas.
    In Social Studies, the grade 1’s are learning about physical and social needs. Also, we will be learning about community helpers and important places in our community. 
Sincerely,

Mr. Pak

Movie Update

Our class is making a movie for our upcoming Film Festival. It is coming along, but there is still some more work to do. Please save the date:  Thursday, May 21, 2015 at West Humber Collegiate from 6pm-8pm.
Reading Homework
Has your child been reading regularly?  Please ensure that your child reads one book or one chapter regularly and records it in their Snuggle Up folder. Try to establish a routine.  Students will get a prize for every 10 books read!

Spring Clothing

Students will need outdoor boots and indoor shoes.  This season we will see a lot of rain and mud.  To reduce the work for our caretakers, we request that students wear appropriate shoes in the classroom.
Reminders
Every Friday is spelling test.

Every Wednesday is Pizza Day. $2 per slice.

April 9 – Firefighters Visit

April 10 – Mr. Byrne Music

May 13 – Film Showing at Albion Heights

May 21 – Film Festival 
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